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TO:    Crystal Zaehler                   DATE:        August 25, 2021             
 
FROM:    CITY CLERK’S OFFICE 
 
 
This is to confirm that your application for a  CLASS “B” & “CLASS C”   located at     
 1743 State Street             will be presented to the Public Safety and Licensing 
Committee on    September 13, 2021 starting at 5:00P.M., Virtually. 
 
Please be informed that the AGENTS VIRTUAL APPEARANCE IN MANDATORY and 
failure to appear may result in a suspension or revocation of your license. 
 
The Common Council on August 17, 2021 had refered your application back to the Public 
Safety and Licensing for consideration. 
 
Please call the City Clerk’s Office 72 hours prior to the meeting listed above to give an 
email address to receive your Zoom information. Please be available between 5:00 pm – 
7:30 pm. 
 
If you have any questions, please call our office at 636-9171. 
 
 
     
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Amber Pfeiffer 
Assistant City Clerk 
 


